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Words from our Director

Sweet November is finally here! As the weather gets a
little cooler, our hearts begin to reflect on the year and we
are reminded of all our God’s goodness.

Our little ones really enjoyed learning about different
community helpers last month. We are grateful for our
local police department, fire department, dentist,
ambulance and doctor who came to visit us here at M.C.A.

| am praying that everyone will enjoy their Thanksgiving
and continue to create beautiful memories.

Upcoming Events
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November 8th: Native Americans ;.- Avery.M. )
visit M.C.A Ms. Delilah (3)
Vivienne S. (7)

Natalia G. (9)

e Andres H. (13)
November 11-15: Veterans Day :15' Sarl\:;/ (:::)
Celebrations *Special Shack* amt.'le - (16)
Ms. Kimmy (22)

*Show & Tell My Veteran*

Be mindful of
physical barriers and
body positioning.

5 Tips for BUILDING A

RECIPROCAL RELATIONSHIP
withParents

Minimize distractions that
create a barrier between
you and the caregiver.
Dedicate time to

relationship building.

The time you take for
relationship building is never
time wasted.

Share something
about yourself
(within professional
boundaries).

Relationship building in a
professional context means
that you are friendly with the
caregiver but not entering
into a friendship.

Be responsive,
collaborative,
and reliable.

When problems arise, work
together with the caregiver
toward possible solutions.

Be respectful and
compassionate.

You are a support to the family,
and it is your job (not theirs) to
meet them where they are.



